

LOG Meeting Minutes 2018-07-10

Agenda

- Reviews: <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/q/status:open+project:+logging-analytics>
 - Templated logback config prototype - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/56111/1>
 - Syslog example, review template variables in values yaml - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/56111/1/reference/provider/helm/logback/chart/values.yaml>
 - Discuss with OOM template story - Work with [Avi Chapnick](#) and [Mike Elliott](#)
 - Discuss collision strategy on different providers for example
 - AOP wrapper example POC for Luke's library - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/55339/>
- Developer guide started [ONAP Application Logging Specification v1.2 \(Casablanca\)#DeveloperGuide](#)
- POMBA:
 - Review new repos -  **CIMAN-169** - POMBA/Logging: 6 new repos for 6 containers DONE
- PTL Vote
 - <https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-discuss/message/10764?p=,,,20,0,0,0::Created,,log+ptl,20,2,0,23007138>
 - self nomination started last thu, poll started monday, results on thu to TSC
- Committer Requests (need to discuss plans - and vote an all included)
 - [Logging Pending Committer Requests](#)
- Casablanca work
 - [Logging Casablanca Scope](#)
- Newgroups
- Acumos
- Inter ONAP teams
 - CLAMP - https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-discuss/topic/clamp_application/23205745?p=,,,20,0,0,0::recentpostdate%2Fsticky,,,20,2,0,23205745

Notes